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I write to you today in complete opposition to this legislative bill.  It is not fair to the 

minority of people that use leaded fuel in their vehicles, which are not used on public 

roads or on a regular basis.  If this bill is passed by the Legislature and signed by the 

Governor, at what point does the Oregon Legislature, The City of Portland or 

otherwise begin a death by a thousand cuts attack on venues like Portland 

International Raceway, Woodburn Dragstrip or likewise venues?  Mark my words, 

what you may believe is the right thing to do, is detrimental to certain people's way of 

life.  For the amount of hard earned money people spend to live in the State, they 

deserve a legal Avenue to enjoy their hobbies/passions.  The slow, painful ending of, 

which is what you as a body are proposing. 

 

To put a fine point on this: LEAVE US ALONE.   


